
Changes Coming to Little Lambs! 

Little Lambs is an opportunity for little ones (infant-age 4) and their parents and caregivers to meet 

together for playtime and adult conversation. Everyone is welcome! Come as much or as little as you are 

able. 

Play Dates 

We are mixing up our play dates with a new schedule! We would love to see you and your little ones 

whenever you are able to attend. Everyone is welcome so help us get the word out! 

We will meet at school in the fellowship hall from 8:30-9:30 on the “First Friday” of each month when 

school is in session. (February 2nd, March 2nd, April 6th, May 4th) Join us for fun activities for the kids and 

Christian fellowship with other parents of little ones. 

Out and About 

Our once a month “Out-and-About” playground visits are moving to Saturday mornings! We are hoping 

to include this time for those who are working during the week. Siblings are always welcome.   We will 

meet at the indoor site in the case of bad weather such as rain, snow, or extreme temperatures. 

Questions? Call, text, or email Bethany @ 619-633-8123, beths45@hotmail.com. 

 Saturday, February 24- Artesian Park in Lake Bluff (Indoor site: Lake Bluff Library) 

 Saturday, March 24- Bowen Park in Waukegan (Indoor site: Waukegan Public Library) 

 Saturday, April 21- Kracklauer Park in Mundelein (Indoor site: Fremont Public Library in     

 Mundelein) 

 Saturday, May 19- Betty Russel Community Park in Gurnee (Indoor Site: Warren Newport 

 Library in Gurnee) 

Pajamas, Playtime, and Prayers 

And we are excited to announce a new trial of “Pajamas, Playtime, and Prayers”! We will meet at 

school in the extra classroom downstairs from 6-7pm. Everybody is encouraged to attend in PJ’s for 

playtime, story time, and a short devotion. Our first play date is scheduled for Tuesday, March 6. Please 

RSVP to Bethany (see above info) to help us be ready with supplies. Once again, siblings are always 

welcome. 
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